
Monument Manor Road Repairs
October 18, 2018 at 10:27 AM

Dear Neighbor,

As you know, the storm which began last Friday evening, if not unprecedented, was one of the largest in many years.  The good news 
is that our neighborhood roads held up relatively well, our preventative maintenance appearing to have paid off.  However, other areas 
were not as fortunate.  As a result, the equipment operator we normally use, Sean Molina, and other equipment operators, are 
currently busy helping those in the hardest hit areas, limiting their availability to us.  As of this writing, Sean was in the area and able 
to devote some time to removing the worst of the sand on Uphill Road, one of the harder hit areas.  In addition, neighbors led by Mike 
Michelon, made hand repairs at Uphill and Rocking Chair.  As of now, it appears that Sean will be able to start making repairs 
throughout the neighborhood the second half of next week.  We are sorry for any inconvenience or difficulty you may be experiencing 
and we will respond as quickly as we can. Thank you for your patience. 

Geary Hund, Roads Chair
Ellen Jackman, President
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